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Headteachers End of Term Message 

Wow! My 4th term as a Headteacher of our   

wonderful school comes to an end and what 

an end it has been! We’ve enjoyed stay and 

learn events, tea and toast, nativities, Age UK 

event, school parties, Carols with the Choir, 

as well as Stars of Northstead! A term which 

has seen amazing progress being made 

across school in so many different ways.   

Progress because of the hard work and    

dedication of all the staff in school and all 

the community coming together to ensure 

our school is the best that it can be. 

I wish all of our community all the very best 

for the festive period and wish you all the 

very best for a relaxing time with you’re        

amazing children. 

 



Poppy Appeal—Thank You 

The Royal British Legion have asked us to pass on their grateful thanks 

for the kind donations, which amounted to the wonderful total of 

£106.10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our fantastic Choir 

A big thank you to all the children in the choir who sang at the St Catherine’s       

Hospice Christmas Extravaganza on Saturday 2nd December and Queen Street 

Methodist Chapel on Sunday 10th December.  

 

Please follow the link to see the menu 

for after Christmas which is now also 

available in different languages. 

Click here 

https://www.northsteadprimary.co.uk/school-meals


   

    

 

 

PLEASE ACTION NOW! 

Please could we ask that anything  

owing on your ParentPay account is 

paid to ensure that we return in     

January to a clear balance. 

Many Thanks  

Well done to the Y5/6 children and staff on 

their amazing efforts to raise money. 

Through creating and delivering their stalls, 

and with generous contributions from all 

pupils and their families, they were able to 

raise an amazing total of £1007.95 This 

money will be used to help change the 

lives of children and young people facing 

disadvantage in communities across the 

UK. 

Policies 

Please follow the link to find the 

school’s updated Data Protection    

Policy ,Charging and Remissions Policy, 

Complaints Policy and EYFS Policy: 

 

Click Here 

Staffing Update 

We are sad to say that Mrs Allen, who currently works in our EYFS part of school will 

be leaving us on Friday 5th January. We wish Mrs Allen all our very best wishes for 

the future. 

Mr Young and Mrs Dawson will be joining the Northstead Team in January. We look 

forward to them bringing their experience to the team and making a difference to 

the Northstead community. 

https://www.northsteadprimary.co.uk/policies




On behalf of all the children, staff and governors, may I wish you a 

very Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year! 

 

School closes on Friday 22nd December at 3:10pm and   

reopens at 8.40am on Tuesday 9th January 2023 


